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FOR RELEASE:  March 19, 2010
CONTACT:  Andrew J. Zarutskie 845-564-4554

SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING TO BE HELD MONDAY


Town Supervisor Wayne C. Booth has called a special meeting of the Town Board to take place on Monday, March 22, at 4:30 p.m.


A sole purpose of the meeting is to discuss the terms of and conditions of our policy renewal with the members of PERMA, the Town of Newburgh’s Workers Compensation insurance carriers and administrators.  The term of the new policy would be April 1, 2010 through March 31, 2011.


At the meeting, the Board will also discuss approving a resolution authorizing the drawing on a letter of credit for Hickory Shadow, Inc., the Lands of Palmerone Subdivision.


Andrew J. Zarutskie, Town Clerk, reminds Town residents that the next regularly scheduled public meeting of the Town Board is on Monday, April 5, at 7:00 p.m.
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